Annotated bibliography

Primary Sources:

Thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh.library.pitt.edu/transcripts/DTA368.pdf.

This source gave me PDF of a written press conference with Governor

Thornburgh and Harold Denton, and Press Secretary Paul Critchhow, to get quotes from people of higher authority.

Thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh.library.pitt.edu/transcripts/DTA376.pdf.

This is another PDF of a major statement by Governor Thornburgh which I got quotes from a reporter asking questions that many concerned citizens would have.

Thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh Library Pitt. thornburgh.library.pitt.edu/collection/

series20.html#audios. This website gave me access to different audios of the TMI accident being disscussed, it agve me photos, and PDFs with all primary sources that came from the TMI accident.

Getty Images. www.gettyimages.com/search/2/

image?page=2&phrase=three+mile+island+nuclear+accident. This source gave me images right from the scene of the reactors. It gave photos of the reactors when it happened, the clean up process, the dangers it caused, protesting, years after the accident, and much more. This was a very important source that I used.

Presidency UCSB. www.presidency.ucsb.edu/documents/
presidents-commission-the-accident-three-mile-island-remarks-announcing
actions-r esponse. This source was a written version of President Jimmy Carters
speech on the three mile island accident which helped me get primary source
quotes said by the president during these difficult times.

Archives Dickinson. archives.dickinson.edu/. This gave me a archived newspaper from 1979 about the worries and information about the Three Mile Island Accident. It helped me add a nice primary source image to my project.

The News Station WNEP https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rCJbmUGoXXU
This is an older video regarding a news channel talking about the TMI accident, it

talks about what is happening and how it is being taken care of, and gives as much information as could be provided.

Secondary Sources:

"Three Mile Island." *eLibrary*, ProQuest, 24 May 2023, <u>explore.proquest.com/</u>

<u>elibrary/document/1959813248?accountid=699.</u> This source helped me find true and important information about the three mile island accident.

World Nuclear Association. world-nuclear.org/information-library/

safety-and-security/safety-of-plants/three-mile-island-accident.

This source gave me relevant information about how the problem in the reactor occurred, and what went on in the unit.

WSJ. www.wsj.com/video/series/in-depth-features/

<u>inside-the-push-to-restart-three-mile-islands-aging-nuclear-reactor/</u>

6D25A5FF-4C5F-422D-A132-2720D4C84369.

This gave me a video on how unit 1 of the TMI is getting reopened for energy.

"Postmortem on Three Mile Island." *Science*, vol. 238, no. 4832, 4 Dec. 1987, p. 1342+. *Gale Academic OneFile*, link-gale-xaaa.orc.scoolaid.net/apps/doc/
A6213097/AONE?u=nysl_li_esuff&sid=bookmark-AONE&xid=28dfdef2. This source gave me reliable information and useful information about the TMI accident that helped my further knowlage on the Three Mile Island accident.

Geiger, H. Jack. "Power Failure: What Happened at Three Mile Island, and Why It Mattered." *The New York Times Book Review*, vol. 106, no. 46, 18 Nov. 2001, p. 55. *Gale OneFile: News*, link-gale-xaaa.orc.scoolaid.net/apps/doc/
link-gale-xaaa.orc.scoolaid.net/apps/doc/
<a href="mailto:A80225802/STND?u=nysl_li_esuff&sid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STND&xid=bookmark-STN

Edwards, Frances L. "Three Mile Island Accident." *American History*, ABC-CLIO, 2024, americanhistory.abc-clio.com/Search/Display/252806. This source gave me information about the Three Mile Island Accident

"Cancer rates and Three Mile Island." *Occupational Hazards*, vol. 53, no. 8, Aug. 1991, p. 15. *Gale OneFile: High School Edition*,

<u>link-gale-xaaa.orc.scoolaid.net/apps/doc/A11166450/</u>

<u>GPS?u=nysl_li_esuff&sid=bookmark-GPS&xid=f9c33dce.</u> This gave me exceptional information about the health hazarads and the long term health problems that TMI might/have happened.

ABC News.

<u>abcnews.go.com/US/mile-island-site-1979-nuclear-reactor-accident-reopening/stor</u>
<u>y?id=113870404.</u> This gave me information about a long term effect from the three
mile island accident. It talks about reopening the Unit 1 reactor in order to gain
energy from it.

Abbotts, John. "The turning point." *Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists*, vol. 60, no. 5, Sept.-Oct. 2004, p. 66+. *Gale Academic OneFile*,

<u>link-gale-xaaa.orc.scoolaid.net/apps/doc/A122104572/</u>

AONE?u=nysl_li_esuff&sid=bookmark-AONE&xid=b44f5b65. This article gave me information about the TMI accident and how the accident started, occured, and the after results of the accident.

U.S. NRC. www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/fact-sheets/

<u>3mile-isle.htmlU>.</u> This gave me the summary of events that the nuclear reactor faced. It gave me a written response on what happened inside the reactor which caused the meltdown